[bookmark: _GoBack]I grew up on helping my father run his cows on public land. I have helped him with numerous projects from trail management, road improvements and spring development. I also enjoy using this land for hiking snowmobiling and numerous activities. This plan is trying to restrict public land use. These public lands are multiple land use and stay that way. The Forrest Service has often been unable to maintain and attend problems that occur in these areas. Often leaving Permities, ATV, Hikers, and Snowmobilers to take care problem that occur. Not only this but the number of livestock permits and off road vehicle permits that are restricted the less funds the Forrest Service will receive to solve problems. The people that go out and use this land are glad to help so they can continue to enjoy these beautiful places. This Management plan needs to emphasize the multiple use of this land and have all these different parties be part of problem solving when challenges. Not just cut them out completely. The plan need to allow for flexible solutions depending on what problem may arise in the future. The economic impacts of restricting this land would hurt all communities not only for family’s that run livestock on public land but also for recreation use that people visit and  move to these areas for. Affecting business and community members in a negative way for restricting the uses of these lands. Problems that come up in the future need to be based and solved on time proven facts opinions. We all have the right to use this land and this management plan needs to have everyone working together to maintain and improve these beautiful places! It should not be taken way from the people that truly care for this land.
